From: tom Kovalicky

To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Friday, June 16, 2017 7:15:03 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

Please do not embarrass yourself and the US FOREST SERVICE by forgetting to think about the next 7
Generations that will follow us. They deserve the right to an unspoiled environment with Wilderness as a Resource
Protected not despoiled by a Mining Company who could care less about the Wilderness Act of 1964........

Mr. tom Kovalicky






